
 
Town of Onalaska 

Storm Water Utility District Meeting 
October 8, 2013 

 
 Chairman Rolly Bogert called the Storm Water Utility District Meeting to order at 5:07 pm on Tuesday 
October 8, 2013 at the Brice Prairie First Responder Building, W7886 County Road ZN, Onalaska, WI. 
Members present included: Rolly Bogert,Sandy Thompson, Frank Fogel, Stan Hauser and Steve Michaels. 
Nikos Stoufis and Clerk Melissa Erdman were also present.   
 
Supervisor Thompson made a motion to approve the agenda with the ability to move items around if 
needed. Supervisor Michaels seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Supervisor Hauser made a motion to approve the September 10, 2013 meeting minutes. Supervisor 
Fogel seconded the motion. Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Supervisor Hauser made a motion to approve the bills and finance book. Supervisor Michaels seconded 
the motion. Motion passed unanimously.  
 
Discussion on culvert issue for John Nash, W7407 County Road Z, Onalaska.  John Nash was present. 
Rolly will talk with Ron Chamberlain and Mary Jo Webster and will put on the November agenda. No 
action. 
 
Discussion on water issue for David Ambrose, N7569 County Road D, Holmen. No action, will discuss in 
another month or two after more options are explored. 
 
Discussion on storm water website. www.goodlucktomorrow.com.  Supervisor Thompson made a 
motion to put the website on hold for another 1-2 months. Supervisor Michaels seconded the motion. 
Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Current project report presented by Nikos Stoufis. No action.  
 
 
Future Agenda Items 
Board would like to meet for a special meeting to finish the agenda items not discussed due to lack of 
time without another meeting to prevent further action. 
 
Supervisor Thompson made a motion to adjourn at 7:00 pm. Supervisor Fogel seconded the motion. 
Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Melissa Erdman, Clerk 
 

 

 

 

http://www.goodlucktomorrow.com/

